
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW BY CCNE 
 

Announcement 
 

Carolinas College of Health Sciences wishes to announce that the 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) will conduct a 
site review for initial accreditation of the Bachelor of Science in 
nursing completion (RN-BSN) program on March 16 to 18, 2020. 
 
Third-Party Written comments are welcome and should be submitted 
directly to: 

 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 

Attn: Third-Party Comments 
655 K Street NW 

Suite 750 
Washington DC 20001 

 
- or - 

 
thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org 

 
All written comments should be received by CCNE by 

February 24, 2020  
 
 

 


